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Einhard probably wrote his Vita Karoli Magni (“Life of Charles
the Great”) about –, after he had left Aachen and was living
in Seligenstadt. Based on 23 years of service to Charlemagne
and research in the royal annals, the book was expressly
intended to convey.
Einhard - Wikipedia
In his personal life, Charlemagne had multiple wives and
mistresses and perhaps as many as 18 children. He was
reportedly a devoted father, who encouraged.

The Life of Charlemagne
Charles I or Charlemagne united most of Western Europe during
the Middle Ages and laid the foundations for modern France and
Germany. He was the first.

Editorial Reviews. About the Author. Frankish historian
Einhard was born in an eastern district of the Frankish
Empire. The most important of Einhard's works is.

Here, written by a member of his court, is Charlemagne's life
in vivid and personal detail. Einhard shows us the great
Frankish king in his own timesin battle at.

EINHARD'S PREFACE. SINCE I have taken upon myself to narrate
the public and private life, and no small part of the deeds,
of my lord and foster-father, the.
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In this way he strongly endeared me to himself, and made me
greatly his debtor as well in death as in life, so that were I
unmindful of the benefits conferred upon me, to keep silence
concerning the most glorious and illustrious deeds of a man
who claims so much at my hands, and suffer his life to lack
due eulogy and written memorial, as if he had never lived, I
should deservedly appear ungrateful, and be so considered,
albeit my powers are feeble, scanty, next to nothing indeed,
and not at all adapted to write and set forth a The Life of
Charlemagne that would The Life of Charlemagne the eloquence
of a Tully [Marcus Tullius Cicero]. The Saxon war began two
years [] before the Italian war []; but although it went on
without interruption, business elsewhere was not neglected,
nor was t ere any shrinking from other equally arduous
contests. He sent great and countless gifts to the popes; and
throughout his whole reign the wish that he had nearest at
heart was to re-establish the ancient authority of the city of

Rome under his care and by his influence, and to defend and
protect the Church of St.
Aug22,JakeWengerratedititwasokRecommendsitfor: I find this
delightful. In any event, I would rather commit my story The
Life of Charlemagne writing, and hand it down to posterity in
partnership with others, so to speak, than to suffer the most
glorious life of this most excellent king, the greatest of all
the princes of his day, and his illustrious deeds, hard for
men of later times to imitate, to be wrapped in the darkness
of oblivion.
Beforesomeonegetsallhaughtywithme,yesthereareevidentexceptionstha
is hard to say how often they were conquered, and, humbly
submitting to the King, promised to do what was enjoined upon
them, without hesitation the required hostages, gave and
received the officers sent them from the King. I chose to read
this because it's told by one of his contemporaries.
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